
Please, do not send your donation checks to our sponsoring organizations. 
Send them directly to the programs of your choice.  
Put in COVID Relief in the memo line of your check.

Find the list of organizations to which stimulus dollars can  
be donated on the following websites:

• One Human Family of the QCA www.onehumanfamilyqca.org

• The Immigration O!ce of the Diocese of Davenport  
www.davenportdiocese.org

• Metrocom NAACP of Davenport www.davenportnaacp.org

• Progressive Action for the Common Good www.pacgqc.org

• Quad Cities Interfaith www.qcinterfaith.org

Are you receiving a  
government stimulus check,  

but your income and !nancial security have not been  
negatively impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic?

Then use your stimulus dollars to benefit those whose lives have been upended by the pandemic.

Sponsored by 
One Human Family of the QCA, the Immigration O!ce of the Diocese of Davenport, Metrocom NAACP,  

Progressive Action for the Common Good and Quad Cities Interfaith

Donate all or part 
of your stimulus check to 
programs and agencies that 
are helping those who are in 
need of: 

• Food assistance
• Housing assistance
• Health care


